

CEO Mr M. Farmer

Brian Close Chelmsford Essex CM2 9ES

e: info@bridgeacademytrust.org w: www.bridgeacademytrust.org

17 October 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

After a National Advert was placed, 36 application forms submitted and 2 rigorous days of interviews, we are extremely delighted to announce that the new Headteacher at The Ongar Academy is Mr. Allan Osborne.

Staff and Students gave out a cheer at the announcement in assembly this afternoon.

We are all very excited for the future.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Mark Farmer CEO & Executive Headteacher









